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I strongly object to this proposal. The disruption and chaos this work will bring to such a large area is quite
unacceptable and will be very harmful to the environment.

Scrutiny of the planning application should of course be put on hold until the Covid crisis has passed so that
public meetings can be held.

Donna Ware (Mrs)





